
 

12th November 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers  

We will be holding a Book Fair in the school hall. Please pop 

along and have a look, it is card payments only. There will be 

lots of ideas for Christmas presents, the fair will be open 

on the following days:  

Wednesday 20th Nov – 3.30pm  

Thursday 21st Nov – 3.30pm 

Friday 22nd Nov – 3.30pm 

If you are able to help with the book fair please email or 

phone the office.  

Thank you, Ms Silvester. 

 

 


